
	

Students	currently	enrolled	at	Turrill,	Rolland	Warner,	or	Zemmer	Year-Round	who	have	a	
sibling	entering	into	Kindergarten/Early	5’s	for	the	2017-2018	school	year	do	not	have	to	fill	out	
an	application	to	enroll	in	the	year-round	program.	If	a	family	has	a	child	currently	at	Turrill,	
Rolland	Warner	Year-Round,	or	Zemmer	Year-Round,	his/her	sibling	entering	kindergarten	will	
automatically	be	able	to	attend	Turrill.	Kindergarten	and	Early	5	students	will	still	need	to	enroll	
in	school	and	attend	Kindergarten	Round-up	scheduled	from	1	p.m.	to	7	p.m.	on	March	21st	or	
22nd.		In	order	to	reserve	the	space	for	a	Kindergarten/Early	5	sibling	in	the	year-round	program	
at	Turrill,	please	complete	the	form	below	and	return	it	to	the	Turrill	office	by	March	24th,	2017.	

Name	of	Kindergarten/Early	5	Student(s):		
	

Child’s	First	and	Last	Name	 Birth	Date	
mo/day/year	

	 	

	
	
Name	of	Sibling(s):	
	
1.	 	
2.	 	

3.	 	
	

___________________________________________						 ____________________	
Parent/Guardian	Signature																																															 Date	
	
_____________________________________________________________________________	
Address	 	 	 	 	 	 City	 	 	 	 Zip	
	
____________________________________		 	 ________________@___________	
Phone			 	 	 	 	 	 	 email		 	
	
	
	
	

For	Office	Only:	

							Verification	of	Enrollment:__________________	
			

Kindergarten/Early	5	Form	
2017/2018	Kindergarten/Early	5	

Students	to	Attend	Turrill	Elementary	
with	Current	Sibling(s)	Enrolled	

	


